
Dan Joslin
Vice President, Corrections Region II

February 2, 2024

Chandler Merritt
County Administrator
Tarrant County
Fort Worth, TX 76196

Subject: Giles W. Dalby Correctional Facility Garza County (P)
Texas Jail Commission Audit

Dear Mr. Merritt:

I want to provide you an update following our appearance at the quarterly meeting of the Texas Commission on Jail 
Standards on February 1, 2024, in Austin, Texas.  

The facility was complimented on our report submitted to the Commission Board and the following was 
communicated by the TCJS inspector:

• The comprehensive inspection was completed on December 15, 2023, and resulted in six noted deficiencies. 
• Five of those deficiencies have been corrected through the follow up documentation provided to TCJS. 
• The final deficiency, regarding inmate disciplinary reports, required additional follow up documentation, 

due to reoccurring issues, however the documentation sent on January 26, 2024, contained no errors.

We will send additional disciplinary documentation to the TCJS inspector on February 2, 2024, and barring no issues 
with these documents the TCJS inspector will ask for our official request for reinspection.  The reinspection will 
either be done administratively, or in person, and we will be issued an official certificate from TCJS indicating our 
compliance with jail standards upon a successful review.  I will keep you advised through this process of reinspection 
and reinstatement.

If you should have any questions, please contact me at dan.joslin@mtctrains.com or 801-693-2960.

Sincerely,

//s//

Dan Joslin, Vice President
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